
Largoward Primary School 
Friday 27th October 2023 

 
‘Being Ourselves, Together!’ 

Our Values:  Safety, Kindness, Happiness, Respect, Learning 
 
What’s Happening Next Week? 
 

Monday 30/10 • Photographer in school today – children should wear full school uniform 

• PE Day – Remember your kit 

Tuesday 31/10 • Halloween – pupils can come to school in fancy dress if they wish.  No excessive 
face paint please as this can transfer to jotters, desks, etc. 

• PM – Halloween Party in the village hall 

Wednesday 1/11  

Thursday 2/11 • Mrs. Marwood’s first day at Largoward 

• P5-7 Together We Can Group – rugby with Dylan 

• PE Day – remember your kit 

• PM - House meetings 

Friday 3/11 • Lunchtime active schools’ football 

• Outdoor Learning – please ensure your child has a coat and sensible 
footwear/wellies 

  
Please call 01334 659425 or email largowardps.enquiries@fife.gov.uk if you need to 

contact the school. 
 

Website:  https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/fi/largowardps/ 

P1-7 SWAY – Each week we will update with posts relating to our learning and experiences in school.  We 
hope you enjoy finding out more about our week. 
 

https://sway.office.com/9FRAV3LqvaDYDUd4?ref=Link 
 

French Phrases of the Week: 
 

Our French phrases of the week are back!  We are revisiting all of our phrases from last term to make sure we are all 
confident with them. 
 

This week:  un, deux, trois, quatre, cinq (1, 2, 3, 4, 5) and Formez une ligne (line up) 
 

Next Week:  Madame (Mrs) and Monsieur (Mr) when greeting adults 
 

mailto:largowardps.enquiries@fife.gov.uk
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/fi/largowardps/
https://sway.office.com/9FRAV3LqvaDYDUd4?ref=Link


 

Cluster Netball Returns: 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 

I hope you are well? 
 

I am delighted to announce that Active Schools in partnership with Saints Sport are once again running our cluster 
netball session for pupils in P5-7.  Sessions will start on Wednesday 1st November from 4pm-5pm at Madras College 
for a 4 week block. The last session will take place on Wednesday 22nd November.  
 

To secure your child's place please complete the below link. I will be in touch to confirm your child's space at this club 
on Monday 30th October.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/20Aw9Vcf5m 

 
If you have any questions please do just get in touch with me 
 

Thank you, 
Madison Garland  
Active Schools  
 

Well done to Orlaith who  

travelled to England to take  

part in a show at the start of 

the October holidays. 

Struan has been showing 

fantastic engagement and 

enthusiasm during our weekly 

outdoor education lessons. 

Thank you, Mr. McKay, for being 

 the best lolly pop man and 

 helping us to cross the road 

 safely. 

Finn has been making excellent progress 

and showed great understanding in our 3D 

shape work. 
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